September 9, 1972

Professor 0. D. Lovell
22101 Osborne Road
L.akeville, Indiana 46536

Dear Brother Lovell:

Thanks for your recent letter with the title of your
WTS Paper &n it.

The man who will be Moderator of the Discussion Per
following the reading of your paper will be Everett 1.
Carver, Associate Professor Theology, Gulf-Coast Bible
College, Houston, Texas. He and I have been corres-
ponding quite a bit of late and in a recent letter he
sent along the enclosed study he has made on I John
He included a copy both for you and me. 8o you are
to keep this copy.
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When you have completed your paper, please send Pro
@aamver a copy of it., He ought to have it a week or
ten days before the WTS Meeting (on November 3 and .
Here is his address:

GULF-COAST BIBLE COLLEGE
911 West Eleventh Street
Houston, Texas 77008

Please be praying for the Lord to give a genuine visidy
tion of His Presence at the WRS Meeting.

CE=)

Yours beeause His,

P.S. We have just Delbert R. Rose
enrolled our fall

semaster students,

and it looks as though

we may reach around 440

in our registration.




